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Carols from the Cubs at Princess Christian Care Home

On Monday evening, our lovely Princess Christian Care Home residents had a visit from our local Cub Group who came to

sing carols for them. 

We had made up some sweetie pots for them and our Kitchen Team provided tasty mince pies, which went down a treat!

Our ladies and gents sang along to all the nostalgic carols and said what an amazing time they had.

We have the Brownies visiting us next week which we are all really looking forward to.


